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General Meeting Minutes
02-21-2025

Attendees:  Jason Morris, Rich DeLeau, Landra Raible, 

· Chapter Financials (Updated November 19th ):  $12,811.24 to be confirmed

· Main topic of discussion: Chapter Status/Attendance/MISC
· Chapter needs to secure nominations for next year term
· Due March 11th
· Review by-laws (Landra to send)
· Message to be sent to members asking for volunteers for board roles
· Website mentioned again-will work with Zach/ASSP support
· Other notes: 
· Continue to search for opportunities on providing CEUs at events and ensure submission turned in on time.
· Code to be redeemed will be provided by chapter after event concludes.
· Important Upcoming Dates
· Next board meeting: TBD
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